SAVED BY THE BELL

A quick glance at the clock,
then their muscles tensed. The
bell rang causing the students to
jump out of their seats. Another
mad dash had begun.

From the ring of the bell to end
class to the tardy bell about five
minutes later, students flew
down the hall, trying to get ev-
erything possible done. The hall
sometimes became an obstacle
course.

“People that walk slow down
the halls when I'm trying to run to

class are really aggravating,” ju-
nior Shannon Kinarel said.

Students rushed about trying
to go to lockers, talk to friends
and make it to class on time.
Books would tumble out of lock-
ers, while students caught up on
the latest gossip with their
friends.

“It always seemed like no
sooner than you got your books
out and said ‘Hi’ to someone, the
bell would ring,” senior Karen
Fowler said.

Students often rushed to class
so that they could complete their
homework and get in some last
minute studying. Students found
that it could make the difference
between life and death.

“You'd never believe how
much homework or studying I've
done in the time before class,”
junior Kelvin Levine said.

All in all the time between
classes always proved to be busy
and hectic.

— Nichole Nettles

Quickly getting her homework
done, LaToya Pinkney gets ready
for class. Students would often use
the time before class to finish or
check their homework.

Junior Coreatha Brown takes out
time to make a quick phone call be-
tween classes. Students used the
phone to call parents and friends
quite often.

Members of the chorus joke around
before class. Students would often
relax by talking and kidding with
friends before class.
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